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Please see the attached letter of support for the proposed changes to the Right to Farm Ordinance. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at .
 
Sincerely,
 
Kathleen Hinman, RCE
Nevada County Association of REALTORS
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November 1, 2021 
 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
950 Maidu Avenue, 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
 
RE: Support for the Newly Revised Right to Farm Ordinance 
 
Dear Honorable Supervisors: 
 
Over the past year, the Nevada County Association of REALTORS® representatives 
have had the pleasure of working closely with Nevada County Agricultural 
Commissioner/Sealer Chris de Nijs and his team to address updates to the Land Use 
and Development Code Chapter XIV – Article 1, newly revised “Right to Farm” 
Ordinance, to better meet today’s environment.  We convey our strong support for the 
Board of Supervisors’ approval of the proposed changes to provide more positive 
outcomes for our community residents and governance. 
 
We thank the County for taking a proactive stance and addressing the needed 
changes with our organization and the parties it will ultimately impact; The revised 
language addresses necessary disclosures to minimize liability for all parties to a 
sales transaction and assist the County in addressing potential property grievances. 
  
Sincerely,    

       
Kathleen Hinman, RCE 
Association Executive 
Nevada County Association of REALTORS® 
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